
 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 24th May 2019 

Dear all, 
 
Cherry and Willow Class had a great time at the Estuary last week. They thoroughly enjoyed the trip 
out. 
Willow Class have also had a very energetic week this week. They have been running the daily mile 
with Mrs Turner around our field. This has been a great thing to do and we have been getting quotes 
to have a running track installed around our field. With approx. 60 children attending running club 
each week it would be a great addition to the school. Unfortunately though the quotes are out of our 
price range, but it is something we would like to do in the future if budgets increase! 
The children have had a lovely week at school. The Year 6s are particularly excited as they received 
their leavers’ hoodies today which they can now wear to school next half term. They look lovely and 
as a class now make a great rainbow of colours! 
Maple Class are at Dalditch Farm today. They have got lovely weather for it and I’m sure will have 
had a super day.  
Update from the Parish 
We are sorry to have to pass on the news that two of the Holy Family Sisters have died this week. 
Sister Katherine who used to teach music in the Convent school died in Ireland and Sister Teresa 
who was living in the Exmouth Covent, died in Wonford on Sunday. Sister Teresa's funeral is on 
Saturday 1st June at 10.00 am at The Holy Ghost Church.  
Tidal Defence Scheme work in Exmouth 
We have had a message from the public Liaison Officer for the Exmouth Tidal Defence Scheme, 
Jayne Johnson. She has asked us to pass on that they take public safety very seriously and have 
provided some useful information to raise the children’s awareness of risks associated with 
construction sites. 
The website below has a great “kidszone” educational area which is well worth a visit. 
https://www.ivorgoodsite.org.uk/kidszone/  
If you have any queries Jayne is happy to be contacted by email: exmouth.PLO@kier.co.uk  
Upcoming dates:                                                                                                                                      
Some of the children from Cherry and Willow Class are performing at the Exmouth Festival after 
school. I look forward to watching them and seeing you there.                                                            
Monday 3rd June – NON-PUPIL DAY                                                                                       
Tuesday 4th June – Children return to school after half-term                                                           
Wednesday 5th June – Whole School Mass in school, 9.30am, to celebrate St Boniface Day. 
Everyone welcome.                                                                                                                                    
Friday 7th June – Music lessons with Mrs Felix (due to Bank Holiday)                                                 
Monday 10th June – School photos. All children to have cardigans/jumpers in school. Yr 6 to have 
hoodies.                                                                                                                                             
Tuesday 11th June – Oak Class assembly 9.10am   

Have a lovely restful and safe half term.                                                                                                  
Many thanks for your continued support                                                                                            
Best wishes                                                                                                                                      
Mrs Taylor-Bashford                                                       

       

   

 

Headteacher’s Awards: Rowan – Harry, Sycamore – Amelia, Maple – Nathan, Indigo 

Platinum Awards: Sycamore - Alfie 

Gold Awards: FSU – Tilly-Rose, Cherry – Ellie, Willow – Summer, Kobi, Maple – Oliver, Laila 

Silver Awards: FSU – Quinlan, Jake, Louie, Sycamore – Nicholas, Maizie, Lucy,                         

Maple – Izzy, Lola 

Star of the Week Awards: Oak – Brooke, Rowan – Teddy, Sycamore – Annie, Cherry – Justas, 
Willow – Imogen, Maple – Charlie A, Beech – Louis 
Breakfast club Award: Cohen 
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